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Pennsylvania Counseling Association
Executive Council Meeting

PCA 39™ Annual Conference

Penn State University

Friday, October 19, 2007

Mark E. Kenney M.Ed., NCC, LPC
Archives Chair

I have been working on the following items since our last meeting.

1. Ihave been instructed by the president to better organize and consolidate our
archives records. On behalf of the president and past archives chair, I made an
inquiry regarding this task at the ACA North Atlantic Region leadership meeting
in September. I am still waiting to receive their list of suggested items that would
be appropriate to have in our archives. For future consideration, the board may
want to look into electronic storage of materials.

2. The president brought to my attention the fact that next year’s conference will be
our 40" anniversary. I will be working on organizing our archives in order to
have any requested materials available for this special event.
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